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PURPOSE 
The purpose of this project is to upgrade the water, 
sewer and drainage systems within Brookline 
Avenue from Riverway to Fenway.  
 
UPCOMING WORK   
 
 Replacement of 50 feet of sewer pipes-     

Week of March 12th, 2018 

 Replacement of 200 Feet of drain pipes- 

Start March 19th, 2018 

 Investigations for installation of temporary 

water by-pass for customers with 

connections on Brookline Ave commencing 

in April and will continue as work 

progresses.  

 

COMPLETED WORK 
 
 Replaced 700 feet of drain pipes (from 

Short Street to Longwood Ave) 

 Completed 2 Excavated Point Repairs  

 Rehabilitation of 1,320 feet of sewer and 

drain pipe 

We appreciate the on-going cooperation of all the 
abutters as we complete these water, sewer and drain 

improvements. 

Brookline Ave Sewer to be Replaced in March 
 

CONSTRUCTION CONTACTS: 
 

BWSC  
Irene McSweeney Dir. of Construction (617) 989-7447 
 

Peter Salvatore Project Engineer  (617) 989-7450 
 

CONTRACTOR CONTACT 
RJV Construction 
 

Vee Pacella Superintendent  (617) 504-0315 
 

IN AN EMERGENCY, CONTACT BWSC’S 24 HOUR, 7 DAY A 
WEEK NUMBER AT 617-989-7000 

 

CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS: 
The anticipated impacts include water service 

interruptions, noise, traffic and parking 
modifications, rodent activity and dust. The 

contractor will be required to minimize impacts to 
the extent feasible. 

 


